
 

 

 

National Electric Power Regulatory Authority 
(NEPRA) 

Notice Regarding Public Hearing 
Proposed to be Held in the Matter of the Indicative Generation Capacity 

Expansion Plan 2047 (IGCEP) 

 

In compliance with the provisions of Planning Code of the Grid Code, National 

Transmission and Despatch Company Limited (NTDC) has submitted to the Authority the 

IGCEP for its review and approval. In this regard, the Authority decided to seek 

comments/input of the stakeholders on the submitted document by uploading it on its official 

Portal. Further, a notice was also publishing in the press in one (01) Urdu (the “Sahafat”) and 

one (01) English (the “Business Recorder”) newspapers on April 25, 2020. 

 

(2). In addition to the above, separate notices were also sent to different Govt. Ministries, 

their attached Departments, Provincial Govts.  and relevant stakeholders through letters dated 

April 28, 2020, soliciting their comments/observations in the matter. In reply to the above, 

comments were received from a total of thirty six (36) different companies and individuals. The 

Authority on the basis of the received comments, has decided to hold a public hearing on July 

15, 2020 at 10:30 A.M which will be conducted through ZOOM due to the prevailing situation 

pertaining to COVID-19. All the relevant stakeholders, interested, affected parties/persons and 

the general public may participate in the above mentioned public hearing (on ZOOM) to 

express their views/comments/observations in the matter. 

 
(3). In this regard, an email may be sent to Registrar or ADG (Licensing) at their official 

emails (i.e. REGISTRAR@NEPRA.ORG.PK or IHUSSAIN@NEPRA.ORG.PK) to get the 

link/password for the meeting. The copies of the IGCEP and comments of the stakeholders 

are available on NEPRA website (i.e. www.nepra.org.pk/news.htm) for ready reference and 

consultation. For any further clarification/ information, contact Registrar Office on the address 

mentioned below: 

 
Registrar  

 
NEPRA 

NEPRA Tower Attaturk Avenue (East), Sector G-5/1 
Islamabad. 

Tele: 051-9206500/2013200; Fax 051-9210215/2600026 
E-mail: office@nepra.org.pk 
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